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PHILIPPINE AMATEUR STAMP COLLECTORS’ CLUB 
 

NOVEMBER 7, 1938 
 

FIRST ANNIVERSARY 
 

Commercial Usage on Cover with printed cachet issued to commemorate the first anniversary 

of the Philippines Amateur Stamp Collectors’ Club. Affixed with various stamps, tied with 

'Manila No. 1' (November 7, 1944) Duplex Cancel. 
 

 
 

 
 

Letter from Department of Health enclosed confirming that the plot of land being considered 

for purchase is deemed to be far enough away from the Quezon Institute and therefore 

sufficiently safe. The Quezon Institute was instrumental in caring for patients with 

tuberculosis at this time.   
 

Edward Nocom Collection 


